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May 2021 Scottish Parliament election: guidance update  

  
We have now updated our guidance for the May 2021 Scottish 
Parliament election to reflect the changes made by The Scottish 
General Election (Coronavirus) Act 2021 relating to the deadline for 
postal vote applications and the date of dissolution of Parliament.  
  
The updated guidance is contained within Part D of our guidance for 
Returning Officers and Parts 4 and 5 of our guidance for candidates 
and agents. Updates to the Returning Officer guidance are detailed 
in the change log at the beginning of the guidance.  
 
We have also updated those supporting resources which have been 
impacted by the provisions of the Act. 
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EA Bulletins are issued on a 
regular basis. They are one of 
our key channels for 
communicating with Returning 
Officers, Electoral Registration 
Officers and their staff. Past 
issues of Bulletins for England, 
Scotland and Wales are available 
here. You can also subscribe to 

the EA Bulletins. 

 

Please keep us informed of any 
staff changes within your team. 
This will help us to keep our 

mailing lists up-to-date. 

 

We are sending you this 
newsletter as it contains 
important information about the 
Electoral Commission’s work 
which is relevant to you. The 
newsletter forms part of the 
Electoral Commission’s public 
task which has its basis in the 
Political Parties, Elections and 
Referendums Act 2000. We will 
manage your personal 
information and contact details 
in line with the General Data 
Protection Regulation and UK 
data protection legislation as 
outlined in our privacy notice 
(https://www.electoralcommissio
n.org.uk/privacy-notice) 

 

If you no longer wish to receive 
this newsletter, you may 
unsubscribe at any time. 
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